
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: tony sanchez <ajsspd74@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 1:50 PM 
To: Gina Inguanzo <inguanzog@miamilakes-fl.gov> 
Cc: Manny Cid <cidm@miamilakes-fl.gov>; Frank Mingo <mingof@miamilakes-fl.gov> 
Subject: Town Manager Selection Committee 
 
Dear Mayor Cid; Councilman Mingo; Madam Clerk; Chairman Inguanzo:  
 
Please accept my resignation from the Town Manager Selection Committee through this 
correspondence. As I explained to Councilman Mingo and Mayor Cid, my professional obligations have 
increased significantly and thus I am unable to dedicate the appropriate amount of time to serving on 
this committee.  
 
I would like to thank Councilman Mingo for appointing me to the committee and wish the committee 
the best as they continue their work under the excellent leadership of Chairman Inguanzo.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Antonio J. Sanchez    
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